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The South African Medico Legal Association (SAMLA)
[Previously The South African Medico Legal Society (SAMLS)]

TRANSFORMATION POLICY

Adopted Unanimously at the AGM – 21 November 2015

SAMLA will be enriched and empowered by the enrolment of greater numbers of previously disadvantaged

professional members, as well as by the appointment of previously disadvantaged members and female

members as directors. In this way SAMLA will be better able to serve the interests of the medico-legal

professional community and the public at large.

The Board of SAMLA therefore calls on current members of the association, as well as interested

professional bodies and institutions, to encourage our brothers and sisters from previously disadvantaged

groups to join the association. Bearing in mind that directors of SAMLA need to be suitably qualified and

experienced to play a leading role, and that they are required to share their valuable time, experience and

creative thinking without any material compensation, the Board further calls upon its members, as well as

interested professional bodies and institutions, to nominate suitably experienced and committed male and

female professionals from previously disadvantaged groups for election as directors.

In encouraging the enrolment of new members, as well as acceptance of nomination to directorship,

candidates should be informed that although there are no material benefits, both membership and

directorship of SAMLA bring opportunities to meet and network with relevant professionals, but more

importantly bring rich intellectual rewards associated with learning, teaching and engagement with

stimulating- and influential minds.
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